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Dear Buyer, 

Every year we are continually amazed by your generous support of the youth in our community! On behalf of 

the Tulelake Rotary Club and the Tulelake-Butte Valley Fair, we would like to sincerely thank you for returning 

as a buyer at our annual Rotary Junior Livestock Auction. These kids work hard on their fair projects to help 

better their future in a variety of ways! None of this would be possible without your unwavering support at 

the auction. 

We are excited to invite you to this year's auction, which will be held on Sunday, September 10th, at the 

Tulelake-Butte Valley Fairgrounds, starting at 2:00 pm. As a token of our appreciation, the Tulelake Rotary 

Club will host a Buyer Thank You Social starting at 12:30 pm. Registered buyers like you will enjoy 

complimentary small bites, beer, and wine until the start of the auction. Following the social, drinks will be 

available for purchase throughout the remainder of the event. Sunday is Family Day at the fair, with free 

admission and parking for all our valued guests. 

If you are unable to attend on auction day or are interested in another way to support the FFA & 4-H 

exhibitors, we have included a form to mail in with your contribution. You can specify whether your 

contribution is targeted towards specific projects, specific clubs or evenly applied to every exhibitor's project 

that is sold at this year's auction.

As we continue growing traditions together, we truly appreciate you showing up time and time again to 

support the youth of the 10-A Agriculture District. We look forward to seeing you at the Rotary Livestock 

Auction, where we will celebrate the hard work and dedication displayed by these talented 4-H & FFA 

exhibitors. 

Once again, thank you for your continued support, and we are excited to see you at the Buyer Thank You 

Social! 

ie King 

Tulelake Rotary Club President 2023-2024 


